AIHA Launches On-Line Newsletter

AIHA has launched a new on-line publication designed to provide readers with a quick overview of current partner activities. Launched in July, the twice-monthly newsletter, called Connections, is posted on the 1st and 15th of each month on AIHA's web site. Connections debuted during an AIDS study tour with Russian and Ukrainian health officials, who viewed the first issue during a demonstration of AIHA's Web site.

The newsletter, published in both English and Russian, keeps partnership representatives and the public informed about recent AIHA partner trips, conferences and workshops, as a supplement to CommonHealth. Each issue also includes an interview with a partner or health official. Readers can link to other CEE and NIS health resources, as well as AIHA staff and partner representative e-mail addresses through Connections. Information coordinators at each partner institution will print and post a copy of the newsletter for those who do not have access to the Web.

Please log on and let us know what you think. Direct comments to Connections editor Barbara Ruben at barbara@aiha.com, or AIHA information analyst Jyothi Kanics at jkanics@apc.igc.org.